Wilhon Sl WMeddle Detrool

401 Carter Drive
Grove Hill, AL 36451
Phone: 251-250-2140 Fax: 251-250-2142

Dear Parents:

Summer school is being held in all Clarke County middle and high schools this summer to allow students the
opportunity to recover any learning lost during COVID-19. All Wilson Hall Middle School students are wel-
come to attend summer school to strengthen their reading and math skills and/or possibly prevent reten-
tion. Those students who have failed the current grade will have the opportunity to be promoted, if they

attend summer school and meet the following summer school criteria.

Wilson Hall Middle School students in danger of retention may be promoted if they successfully complete

the following summer school criteria:

«  Students will be required to attend summer school Monday-Thursday from June 2 through July 1 from
8:00-12:00. (Students may only miss one day with a doctor’s excuse.)

« Students should successfully complete all coursework.

« Any student who does not conform to the established Student Code of Conduct during summer school

will no longer be allowed to attend.

« Students will be required to exhibit mastery of the skills taught upon the completion of summer school.

If you are interested in your student attending summer school, please complete this form and returnitto .
your child’s homeroom teacher by Monday, April 19" More specific information will be available soon.

Thank you,

Dr. Carolyn Taite M/

Principal
Wilson Hall Middle School

| am interested in my student attending summer school and | understand that promotion to the next grade

level is dependent on my student meeting all established criteria.
PLEASE PRINT

Student’s Name:

Homeroom Teacher: Grade:

My student needs summer school in: Reading: Math: Both:

Parent’s Signature: Cell Number:




